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FRESHERS INDUCTION PROGRAM 2023 

 

REPORT: 

The Fresher’s Induction Program 2023 for the Department of Commerce at SRM Institute of Science 

and Technology, Kattankulathur, held on the 7th of July 2023, marked an essential event aimed at 

acquiring the newly enrolled students (batch 2023-2026) with the department’s structure, faculty, 

academic rigours, extracurricular opportunities, and overall functioning. Conducted online via the 

Zoom platform, the event was meticulously organized to provide comprehensive information essential 

for a successful journey through SRM. 

Under the guidance of the Faculty Coordinator, Dr. Lavanya Veeran, and the coordination by student 

leaders Shyamprasannaa M and Niranjan Menon, the induction program unfolded smoothly. The 

primary objective was to orient the incoming students, ensuring they were well-informed about the 

department’s ethos, policies, and opportunities available. 

The program encompassed a series of informative sessions designed to cover various aspects of life at 

SRM for the new batch. It commenced with an overview of the department, including its faculty 

members, administrative staff, and office bearers. This served as a foundational introduction, offering 

insights into the department’s structure and the roles of key personnel. Subsequently, the students were 

introduced to the diverse range of clubs and associations within the department, emphasizing their 

significance in promoting holistic development. These clubs included EMCEE, Finance, Media, 

Alpha, and Social, among others. The purpose was to elucidate the students on the opportunities 

available for involvement in co-curricular and extracurricular activities, fostering a well-rounded 

educational experience. Additionally, comprehensive discussions were held to shed light on 

assessments, examinations, and the overall academic calendar, ensuring clarity regarding the 

evaluation system and the standards expected from the students throughout their academic tenure. 

The Fresher’s Induction Program 2023 achieved its goal of familiarizing the new entrants with the 

Department of Commerce at SRM Institute of Science and Technology. The event was a testament to 

the department’s commitment to nurturing its students beyond traditional academic realms. It aimed 

to create a welcoming and supportive environment conducive to learning, growth, and holistic 

development. The collaborative efforts of Dr Lavanya Veeran, and the dedicated student coordinators, 

Shyamprasannaa M and Niranjan Menon, played a pivotal role in ensuring the success of the Fresher’s 

Induction Program 2023. 
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